AlSheikh on the new Israelil
government

he Head of the General Authority of Civil Affairs and the
Fatah Central Committee Member, Minister Hussein AlSheikh,
said in a statement that the Palestinian people do not seek
better living conditions or civil dialogues.

He continued, “our people are searching for salvation from the
Occupation, for their freedom and independent state with its
capital in East Jerusalem.”

AlSheikh added that the change in Israeli government is an
internal matter, but that the new government must understand
that history will not side with the occupation forces.
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